Debra Woods

From: Jim J <16usc1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 8:46 PM

To: Debra Woods

Subject: Comments on the sale of Enoch lake by the city of Fruita

To the Fruita City Council and City Officials -
| am in support of the sale of Enoch Lake.

The City of Fruita will not realize water from their water rights in the future because of difficulties of getting the water to
the town.

The property will continue to be a financial burden on the City. It would also be difficult to patrol and respond to the
area to ensure the safety of visitors.

| understand the emotional attachment due to fond memories. The sale of the property should not affect those
memaories.

Jim Jackson

411 Comstock Dr
Fruita, CO

Sent from my iPhone
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